
                                         STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

              SELECTMEN  

     MEETING MINUTES SEPTEMBER 24, 2018 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Eric Eichner.  

The selectmen signed payroll.  

Melissa Crotto Young listed the dates for using the town hall for preparing for the Haunted House.  

The selectmen signed the LUCT for Carolyn Berglund.  

Eversource served papers to the Town of Surry . 

The selectmen reviewed the salt contracts from Cargill, Morton Salt and Granite State Mineral.  

The selectmen signed the letter to the Bardwell’s about lot 3I -19.  

The selectmen continued reviewing the Highway budget.  

Durwin Clark will get a quote to shim the Pond Rd.  

Bruce Smith has not received a quote from Brooks for closing the lower section of the Pond Rd. The 

grant application has been submitted but may be restricted by the class VI classification however it is 

still considered part of the Pond Rd.  

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes. Bruce Smith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed 

to accept the minutes.  

Jay Croteau has not received an update on the shed.  

Bruce Smith had progress installing the Fidlar program for the Registry of Deeds.  

Avitar is currently doing data verification in the area. 

The selectmen signed the deposit for the State of New Hampshire DMV-DOS motor vehicle . Sept 20, 

2018 for $243.00  and Sept 24, 2018 for $1156.60. 

Bruce Smith has been researching the deeds for Wright’s Grove.  

The Town of Surry has not received the care money for the cemetery from the trustees.  

Carol Lothrop has requested a time slot at the town hall for a night to meet the democratic leaders.  

Planning Board will be meeting Wednesday evening about the road standards ordinance, the 

qualifications for a building permit and hazard mitigation for the master plan.  



The selectmen elected to choose the write in candidates for the assessment officials.  

The selectmen reviewed the Southwest Region Planning Board transportation projects considered for  

2021-2030. 

John Berglund picked up the State DMV deposit.  

Eric Eichner motioned to adjourn. Jay Croteau seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 

 

 

 


